
                          

Airport Road will be CLOSED in-between the East Airport Access 

Rd. and Ishiyama (Spur) Rd. There will be no Thru Traffic 

beginning  6/8/19.  

For Airport Access please utilize Evergreen Ave. from the Ferry 

Terminal side.  

For Access to the Ishiyama (Spur) Rd. please utilize Bennett St. 

from the Zimovia Hwy side. 

For information regarding this closure, please contact the 

project offices at; 

SECON - 874-3145 

DOT – 874-3141 

Traveling public should expect short delays in all work areas. 

Please pay attention to signs in the areas, and keep an eye out 

for flaggers, crew, and pedestrians when traveling through 

these areas. Thank you for your patience. 

Sincerely, 

Project Staff                                                                                         


